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PUBLICATION
60-Day Comment Period for New Medicare and Medicaid Enrollment Rules Ends 
November 16, 2010

October 12, 2010

Do not lose this opportunity to submit comments to the proposed changes in the Medicare and 
Medicaid enrollment rules, whether submitted individually or in conjunction with professional or trade 
associations.

Enrollment screening procedures would be increasing more rigorous based upon the provider's or supplier's 
placement into the "limited," "moderate," or "high" risk category.

For an overview of the enrollment safeguard provisions in the proposed regulations, click here.
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